
 

 

 

MARCH NEWSLETTER ROOM 9 

Dear Families, 

 

 Spring is in the air!  March will be a month full of hard work, and hopefully a 

restful break! We will continue learning some amazing concepts and continue looking for 

ways to ever strengthen our community.  We will be welcoming our third graders to work 

in our class and join our classroom activities.   

  

 This month we will be looking at the concept of exponential growth with the fourth 

years as well as operations with fractions.  They will also begin looking at early 

civilizations and continue to work on responding in writing to non-fiction text.  The fifth 

year students will wrap up their summaries of The Iliad as well as our study of the human 

body and animal systems.  Our sixth year students have plunged into cube root of HUGE 

numbers and continue algebra and Island Projects.    

 

 We will have our last virtue assembly on March 6 at 1 p.m. focusing on Civility.  

To wrap up we will be creating our own virtue film to serve as a reflection piece as well as 

a fun way to share what we learned.  We will share our film on April 3 at the 1 p.m. 

assembly.   

 

 Another fun month ahead! 

  

March 2 - Progress Reports out 

 

March 6 - Civility Assembly 1 p.m. 

 

March 20 - Early Release 12:30 

 

March 23 - 27 Spring Break 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT ALL SCHOOL DATES AND REMINDERS 

March 6 - Virtue Assembly 1 p.m. 

 

March 13 - Room 7 Assembly 8:30 

 

March 17- St. Patrick’s Day and Pancake Breakfast 7–9 

 

March 20 - Room 8 Assembly 8:30 and early release 12:30 

 

March 23 - 27 Spring Break 
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IMPORTANT CLASSROOM DATES AND REMINDERS 


